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Dear Mr Scott

We are happy to have a new stadium so long as no state government money is used. Our state funds must be
prioritised towards our failing Health Dept and improving the inadequate wages for some staff (eg nurses and
doctors) compared to comparable staff types on the mainland. Health first, then we can think about
entertainment.

Yours sincerely
Anne Bevan and Ian Smith
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